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What a crazy time we are living in.  As 
we are all taking measures to be safe, 
God is still moving here in Japan.  We 
were blessed to minister a Faith 
Promise and other services with the 1st 
UPC church (Rev. Marsh). 

In Uruma City we are still conducting 
services, but taking many safety 
precautions such as taking 

temperatures at the door and making 
sure we all stay safe.distances from 
each other. 

  We had a Japanese man come and get 
baptized in Jesus name.

Miyako preaching point is doing great 
and they are experiencing growth in 
numbers in attendance.  

Nago Preaching point has temporally 
been moved to an active park to help 
distance ourselves.

We have been doing bible school as 
normal on Friday nights.  A few have to 
log in  via video conference to attend.

Daily we are meeting for devotionals 
via video conference and seeing a great 
hunger for deeper areas of prayer.

WITH BROTHER AND SISTER 
PANTON TO MINISTER AT BRO. 

MARSH’S CHURCH

SHAWN WARD TEACHING IN 
OUR ENGLISH BIBLE SCHOOL 
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TAKING THE NAGO PREACHING 
POINT OUTSIDE DURING COVID 

19 CONCERNS

THE HOSMER’S

Just a quick update for the Hosmer Family

ABOVE:REV. WARD BAPTIZING A 
JAPANESE MAN IN THE MIDST OF 
THE CORONA VIRUS CONCERNS


LEFT: AFTER PREACHING A FAITH 
PROMISE SERVICE WITH BROTHER 
MARSH 


